CITY OF SAN ANTONIO
HUMAN RESOURCES DEPARTMENT
INTERDEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE

TO: Brandon Smith, Office of the City Clerk WK\

FROM: Renee Frieda, Director, Fire Fighters’ and Police Officers’ Civil Service =
Commission

SUBJECT: Fire Fighters’ and Police Officers’ Civil Service Commission
Reappointment

DATE: June 27, 2017

In accordance with the provisions of Chapter 143, of the Texas Local Government Code,
the City Manager has made the following appointment to the Fire Fighters’ and Police
Officers’ Civil Service Commission:

* Ms. Francine Prosser-Johnson is re-appointed to serve her third three-year term in
office, which will expire on December 19, 2019.

Please include an item on the next available City Council Agenda for City Council action
to confirm the above.



